

## STATEMENT BY:

Mr. Matata Twaha First Secretary

AT

THE 24<sup>TH</sup> SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW WORKING GROUP OF MOZAMBIQUE.

GENEVA, 19<sup>TH</sup> JANUARY 2016

Please check against delivery

## Uganda's Statement on the Review of Mozambique

## 24th session of the Universal Periodic Review Working Group 19th January, 2016

## Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of Mozambique to their 2<sup>nd</sup> cycle of UPR and commend the government for its sustained commitment to the process.

The establishment of the National Council for Children's Rights (CNAC) and the National Commission on Human Rights clearly demonstrate the strong efforts that the government of Mozambique is making towards the promotion and protection of human rights in the Country.

We recommend that Mozambique strengthens the institutional and operational capacity for the administration of justice and request the International community to provide Mozambique with technical assistance.

We wish Mozambique success in their review process

Thank you Mr. President